
With the March and April 2022 lifting of most of the BC Public Health Orders 
related to the Covid 19 pandemic, the CDMC is modifying our trip guidelines to 
reflect current Public Health Officer recommendations.  Until any further changes 
are deemed necessary, please adhere to the following:   
 
--Trip participants should respect personal space and personal choice, especially 
regarding the use of masks.  You may be asked to wear a mask for carpooling.  
 
--Members should not participate in any CDMC trips or events if they feel unwell. 
Our sensitivity to and respect for the range of individual concerns and health needs 
among members will go far in creating safer and more enjoyable outings for all of 
us.  
 


